
National EMS 
Safety Summit

Questions? Email Shirley Terry

Deadline to Apply 
September 1st, 2024

Call for Speakers!

We are excited to announce the Call for Speakers for the 
National EMS Safety Summit, scheduled to take place from 
April 2nd to April 4th, 2025, in Denver, CO. This summit will 
bring together leaders and experts in EMS safety from across 
the country to share knowledge, discuss best practices, and 
collaborate on advancing safety initiatives in emergency 
medical services.

APPLY HERE

mailto:shirleyterry@comcast.net
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSffGCRLnhJbZEZlJjHbPnbmo2-UkpCrq5i9pEXo11s47LzHdQ/viewform?usp=send_form

